
 

 
 

 Thursday 24th October 2024  
 

RE: Reading Road Map Launch Event 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
I am delighted to invite you to our Year 3 Reading Road Map Launch Event on Wednesday 
13th November at 8:40am in the school hall. All of the Year 3 children and teachers will be 
there to share the launch of this new initiative to promote reading for pleasure across the 
school.  
 
Come along for some refreshments, take a peek at some of the books with your child and 
receive vital information about what the Reading Road Map is and how you can support 
your child at home.  
 
Each child in Year 3 will be provided with their own Reading Road Map guide, designed to 
increase literacy levels through reading for pleasure. We know how difficult it can be to 
move some children on from titles and authors they feel comfortable with, but by having 
the Map with its 40 titles and 8 genres and access to the books on the map, children have 
the ability to explore different books and share recommendations with their peers.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all then. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
N. Barlow 
English Lead 
 
 
 
 


